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 What When 

Last day for students—today Thursday 19th December—3.15pm dismissal 

Last day for staff Friday 20th December 

First day 2025 for students Wednesday 29th January 

“Every Day Counts” 
If your child is absent from school we must have a note, phone call or you can 

also enter the reason directly onto COMPASS to explain the  
absence.  

This is required by the Department for our records. 

Contact School Council: rceps.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

End Of 2024  
As this is the last newsletter for 2024, I would like to take the opportunity to thank 
everyone associated with Red Cliffs East Primary School for your support during the 
year. As a school we are dedicated to educating your children and providing them 
with a safe and engaging school environment. The positive support the teachers and 
staff receive is vital in all we achieve.  
We look forward to seeing everyone in 2025, ready for another year of hard work. 
The staff at Red Cliffs East would like to wish all our families a safe and Merry       
Christmas.  
 

Table Talk Thursday 
Each week we will be adding a question to the newsletter for families to use to ignite  
conversations around the dinner table. This week’s question to ask each other is: 
 

“Tell each other your favourite things to do together as a family” 
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Birthdays  Mikayla Connolly, Lochlan Coslovich, Kody Trinne, Henry Glen,  

Oliver Minter, Isabelle Vincent. 

Grade 6 Graduation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Monday night our Grade 6 students attended their Graduation ceremony at the Red Cliffs Football    
Netball Clubrooms. 
Arriving in a stretch hummer was certainly a great way to start the night…..living the highlife!!!! What a 
great experience. 
The evening centred around the students presentations of their speeches. As usual, they were just fantastic. 
The work put into the speeches was clearly evident. They were personalised, personable, fluent and         
reflective. 
As a community we wish our graduates all the best for their future. We thank them all for the contributions 
they have made to our school and the positive legacy they have left behind. We look forward to hearing 
great things.  
Our school is always open and we love nothing better than a visit every now and then. Don’t forget us!!! 



 

 

End Of Year School Community Presentation Night 
It was such a great night on Tuesday. It was fantastic to have our school community coming together 
to celebrate 2024!!!  
A huge thankyou to all our school families and extended families for coming along and supporting 
your children. Congratulations to all the award winners, 2025 School Leaders (Mia and Toby) and    
everyone for getting up on stage and sharing your dancing abilities. Thank you to the staff for the hard 
work in preparing the students for their dance. It was a great way to end 2024.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Reports  
Teachers have finalised end of year reports for 2024. The reports will be live on COMPASS  this      
afternoon. 
You can download the reports from COMPASS and print them out or send them to a relative via email. 
Hard copies have not been sent home. 



 

 Congratulations 

In the last few weeks of school the students had a chance to complete 

a colouring competition that was entered and judged at the recent 

Red Cliffs Market. 

This week two prizes arrived for two of our students. They each won 

their own age division. 

Congratulations to Makayla and Finn for your winning entries. Enjoy 

your prizes!!! 

 

 

 

                                            

OHSC 
Good afternoon, 
It is this time of the year again where we would like to thank all 
our families for supporting our service again this year. We have 
had many highlights this year with one of the best ones being 
our first excursion to the cinema recently.  
We have finished the year off today with some party food, some 
dancing, a few party games and Icy poles. The children enjoyed 
some outdoor play and are looking forward to their holiday. 
We would like to wish all our families and our community a safe 
and merry Christmas and a happy New Year. Until next year, 
stay safe and we are excited to see everyone in the new year. 
Merry Christmas  
Alina 

 

 


